
Attention 5th Graders! 

It’s time to kickoff the new year and celebrate with friends! 

 

Join us at Rockin’ Jump  
25 Trefoil Drive 
Trumbull, CT 

 
on Friday, September 28th 
anytime from 4pm—8pm 

You choose your jump time! 
 

2 hours of jumping      $25 
1.5 hours of jumping   $20 
1 hour of jumping        $15 

 
Siblings and friends are WELCOME to join the fun! 

 
Just show up, pay and JUMP AWAY! 

 
**When you purchase your tickets at the desk, please be sure to tell 

the cashier you are there for BHS 5th grade event** 

- Drop off allowed for 5th graders, parents must supervise younger sibs - 

All money raised at this event goes to the 5th Grade Activities fund! 
 

Socks are required and available for purchase. Rockin’ Jump waiver must be signed. 
Refreshments are available for purchase. 

 
Any questions please contact Heather Barnett at bobbysmommy@gmail.com 


